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Davis Parents Who Host Lose the Most

Don’t Be A Party to Teenage Drinking
Are you on the list?  Look for your name at DavisParentsDo.org.

The parent groups at Davis high schools and junior highs have launched a parent information campaign, aimed at informing the adult community of teen alcohol and drug use.  Our hope is that as parents learn about the prevalence of substance/alcohol use and the risks to teens who use alcohol and drugs, parents will take more active steps to prevent use by teens.  Families with high school and junior high students should have received a letter with their back-to-school materials, asking adults to sign the following:

I pledge:

· To host only alcohol-free, tobacco-free and drug-free parties for teens

· To discourage teens from consuming alcohol, tobacco or other drugs in my home; and

· To discourage my teen(s) from attending unsupervised parties.

If you sign this pledge your name will be included on the list of Davis families who are committed to preventing teen drug and alcohol use.  Check out the list of parents who have made this pledge last year, at davisparentsdo.org.  We hope that you commit to this community effort to reduce substance use by teens.

If you want to make this pledge, have questions or would like to join this committee, please contact a committee member:

Cathy Farman, clfarman@sbcglobal.net, committee chair

Cathy Sacks, cjsacks@comcast.net (DHS)

Joe Brewer, joseph.brewer1718@sbcglobal.net (Holmes)
Kelly Piner, rblanco@pol.net (DaVinci High)

Sarah Rock, rockinc@dcn.org (Emerson)

Mary Walker, walker.m@msn.com (DaVinci High & Junior High)
